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Dear Parents, 
A friend of mine once said, “The days go by slow, 
but the years go by FAST.”  For me, everything 
is going FAST right now.  It has been a good 
year.  I have seen so much growth in our 
students.  It has been a joy to see the “light 
bulb” go on as students grasp concepts for the 
first time.  Seeing the musical talent surface is 
so exciting.  Our academics are strong.  Seeing 
the spiritual development of our kids is, for me, 
the most important aspect of our school.  Our 
children are learning how to put on the full 
armor of God in preparation for their future 
beyond LABS.  I am confident they will make 
right choices and win the battle.  Thank you all 
for investing in us and trusting us.  Have a 
wonderful summer and we’ll see you in 
September.  God bless you who are leaving us for 
whatever reason.  Please don’t forget to come 
back and visit.  You are always welcome. 
Mr. Lenger 
 
Keep Learning Going… 

We encourage you to get your children 
involved in the summer reading program at your 
local library.  Writing can be fun: have your child 
keep a vacation journal or write postcards to 
family and friends.  To give you a tool to review 
math, 1st – 5th grade teachers will be sending 
home a summer math review booklet today, June 
4th.  Watch for it, carefully read the attached 
letter, and send the tear-off back.  
Kindergarten will also be receiving a packet 
containing helpful review materials with their 
report cards. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
CONGRATULATIONS! 

 
Our 26th Sixth Grade Class will be graduating on 
Thursday, June 14th. 

Zachary Archuleta, Brett Garcia, 
 Trinity Johnson, Quintin Kawana, 
 Alona Kellick, Arianna Porcho, 
 Angel Raynor, Madison Silva, 

 and Riley Wille 
 

 
TUITION POLICY… 
A reminder that August 1st is the due date for 
the first payment for the next school year.  
Next year, the only payment plan will be for 11 
months and all payments begin August 1st.  
Grades K-6 daycare is billed monthly and is not 
due until October.  Band and choir fees are not 
due until September.   PLEASE MAIL your 
August tuition payment to the school or drop it 
off in the preschool office CLEARLY MARKED 
as an elementary school payment.  You will 
receive a summer reminder mailing in July with 
dates for the new school year, shopping with the 
dress code in mind, and a supply list. 
 
SUMMER CHANGES… 
If, during the summer, your circumstances 
change and your child will not be returning in the 
fall, please let us know immediately.  You can 
call the school office any time and leave a 
message.  Each student really matters.  We 
appreciate your cooperation in this regard.  
Preschool and elementary classes still have 
openings if you know of an interested family.  
  
REPORT CARDS… Just a reminder that all 
tuition, band, choir, and daycare payments 
for June are due.  Report cards can not be 
issued until accounts are cleared.  Please 
make every effort to clear your account by 
8:30 a.m. on June 14th.  
 

OVER>>> 



 
 

 
 

Parent Support Group (PSG) 
We’d like to thank you all for your faithful and generous support of PSG this year.  We’ve 
been able to support and encourage our students through many fun events throughout the 
year including field trips, Meet the Masters, traveling science, and more.  We could not have 
done any of this without countless volunteer hours and generous giving from you, the 
parents!  As we wind down the year, we are already looking ahead to the Fall.  Thank you 
again…you are a valuable team member in our children’s education! 


